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Comments: I support this project and agree that it is important to the continued viability of Grand Targhee.  We

own property in Driggs and want to make sure the ski resort thrives.  The current situation is not stable because

the product is becoming less competitive every year when compared to Jackson Hole locally, and other similar

resorts in the west.

 

I have one suggestion which is to remove the South Bowl connector lift from consideration.  I don't see why that's

necessary and the additional cost and maintenance will make it difficult to juggle priorities.  Taking an additional

lift to exit the ski pod is not a burden since you can ski directly down to the base area from the top.

 

 


